Minutes from July 24th, 2019

1835 Town Hall Committee Meeting

Ron, Carl, Christine, and Dave present

Sprinkler system update.

Carl suggested we consider using Independent fire designer Corneliusen Consulting Inc. out of
Littleton for the sprinkler design quote. Ron made the motion that we ask them for a quote and
Christine 2nd the motion. It was passed unanimously.

Hardwood Floors in Great Hall put on hold until after the sprinkler systems installed

Unfinished work upstairs. It was recommended we withhold money from Veraka until the
contracted work is finished.

Septic definitive Plan presented. We still need easements and credits from town property. .
Tran wants something in return. We don't think we need town voters approval for the credits
because its a town property. We will bring this to Ross's attention to push to get us the credits.
Keating installing up on Justice Hill might want to get a bid from them.




